
What I Learned from Publishing 
an Edited Manuscript  

Speaker John Fry 

Laura & Earle Smith left Iowa 

in 1913 to build a life on the 

frontier,  homesteading in 

Wyoming.  

Historian John Fry (UI PhD, 

2002) will speak about 

discovering Laura’s memoir 
while doing research in the 

Iowa Women’s Archives and 
the long trail to getting it 

published. Fry is chair of the 

History Department at Trinity 

Christian College. 

Fri, Sept 20, 2013    10:00-11:00 a.m. 

Iowa Women’s Archives, UI Main Library 

Individuals with disabilities are encouraged to attend all University of Iowa-sponsored events. If you are a person with 
a disability who requires a reasonable accommodation in order to participate in this program, please contact Iowa 

Women’s Archives in advance at 319-335-5068. 


